
For Your Info: 

Village Hall & Clerk’s Office: 

Located at 115 N. Center St.  
 

Village President:  David Tarr 

Board members:   

Shaun Hiemstra, John Klosterman  

Rick Peterson, Daniel Redeker 

Richard Vollbrecht 

Mike Walgenbach 
 

Village Clerk:   

Corinne Vande Zande 

Phone: 346-5415 

Clerk’s Office Hours: Mon-Fri. 

8:30 am-noon & 1-4:30 pm 
 

Village Meetings  
are held the 2nd Monday  
of each month and are  

open to the public.  
The Utility meeting begins  
at 7:00 pm with the regular  
meeting immediately after.  

 

Village meeting agendas,  
minutes and notices  

are posted at the Village Hall,  
Library and Post Office.  

 

Website Address: 

www.villageofbrandon.com 

Email: 

clerkofbrandon@centurytel.net 
 

Public Works Department: 

(DPW Director, Vance Henning) 

920-346-5492 

 

Police Department: 

(Chief, Gary Durkee) 

920-346-5555 

NEXT FOOD PANTRY DATE 
Wednesday, March 18, 1:30 –4:30 pm.   

Brandon Community Blood Drive  

At Bethel Reformed Church,  

305 W. Main.  

Tuesday, March 17, 2020 

1:00 –6:00 PM 

To make an appointment  

contact Judy Henker at 346-2966 

Last call to 

license  

your dog! 

The deadline is March 31.  

Stop by the Clerk’s Office 

with proof of rabies.   

There is $5.00 penalty fee 

after March 31st.   

March 2020 

Sewer & Water invoice can be emailed: 
Let Corinne know by emailing:   

clerkofbrandon@centurytel.net 
(PDF viewing software needed on your computer.)  

 

Mark your calendar 
         SPRING ELECTION:  Tuesday, April 7 
         POLLS OPEN:  7:00 am—8:00 pm 

Daylight Savings Time: 
2:00 am on Sunday,  

March 8 2020 
 

First Day of Spring:   
Thursday, March 19, 2020 

Police or Crime Tips 

can be reported 

ANONYMOUSLY, 

by calling the Fond du Lac County  

Law Enforcement Tip Line. 

Dial 920-906-4777 

A REMINDER TO ALL UTILITY CUSTOMERS:  Sewer & Water payment MUST be 

RECEIVED no later than the 20th of the month.  Late charges are applied on 

the 21st!  If you use an “auto bill” pay, be sure to arrange for your payment 

to be mailed in time to reach our office by the 20th! 


